
 
 

Acorn Newsletter 

This week at Nursery 
This week, we have been thinking about birthdays and how we celebrate this special 

occasion. We made fairy cakes and decorated them and also talked about healthy 

foods as we know cakes are a treat. It’s important to bring a healthy lunch to school 

and we all made a healthy lunch box and decided which foods were savoury and 

which foods were sweet. We then tasted some healthy foods and it was good to see 

all of you trying foods, which maybe you hadn’t eaten 

before-so well done! We also enjoyed making birthday 

cards and made our own book with the characters from 

‘It’s my birthday’ story. 

                

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YAMYsNe7DMQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1DLqZOujkCM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nuIWMFOotko


 
 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths this week, we have looked at the number 3-what does this look like? How 

do we write it correctly and other ways of making 3-such as a dice, a triangle, a 

domino, actions, objects and tally marks? We’ve also used a 5 frame to put 3 objects 

on and this has helped us to visualise the amount. 

The rhyme for number 3 is: half a tree and half a tree, curve it, curve it, its number 

3.-Can you practise writing this number at home as we know it’s a really tricky one.   

We love learning outside with our friends too. We are 

always making marks and this week with have been 

practising holding a bat and trying to hit a ball. It was very 

tricky. 



 
 

Thank you for the brilliant support again this week during our focussed activities. 

Next week our themes will be number writing. A day to do some fine motor activities 

again , such as threading or using tweezers to move pom poms and lastly a maths 

day sorting objects by rules. 

Monday. fine motor /cutting skills. 

Wednesday: sorting by rules. 

Friday : number writing. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker and Miss Elliott 

 

 

 

 

  


